
Request for Bid for Trash Compactor Replacement  
Town of LaPointe 
 

The Town of LaPointe Materials Recycling Facility (MRF) are seeking bids for the replacement 
of its C-200 compactor located at the 342 Big Bay Road, LaPointe, WI 54850. 

Requirements: 

 Must provide proof of valid comprehensive and liability insurance 

 Remove the C-200 compactor located on the Northwest side of the MRF facility.  This 
compactor will be staying on site 

  Install a new 2 yard compactor able to load 40 yard compactor boxes 

 Install new 80+100 percent light 

 Install new remote pendant control, 15ft 

 Remote pressure gauge next to controller, 15ft 

 Driver Station/Jog Control remote pendant 

 Oil heater 

 Stationary receiver guide 60” 

 Ground feed left and right side load hopper   

 Contractor is responsible for all transport cost to Madeline Island 

 The MRF is open Monday, Wednesday and Saturday.  The project must be done on a day 
the facility is not open 

 The project must be completed by June 30th 2025 
 

Please mail or deliver bids in an envelope marked “2025 MRF Compactor Replacement” to:  
Alex Smith, Town Clerk, 240 Big Bay Road, LaPointe, WI 54850. 
Bid must be received by 4pm on Monday, March 10th, 2025. Bids will be opened at 5pm on 
Tuesday, March 11th, 2025 at Town Hall. 
 
For more information, please contact the MRF Supervisor at 715-209-8626 or 
recyclingsupervisor@townoflapointewi.gov  
The Town of LaPointe reserves the right to refuse any or all bids 

 


